Dear Parent(s),

During the initial visit with your teacher, you helped complete the parent portion of the mental health screen called the DECA (Devereux Early Childhood Assessment).  The DECA measures four different areas.  The first area is Self Control.  It measures a child’s ability to express their feelings using words or actions in a socially acceptable way. (When they are frustrated they do not act out by throwing or hitting someone or something.)  The second area is Initiative.  This measures a child’s ability to be independent. (Are they able to get their needs met on their own, by themselves or by asking adults for help?)  The third area is Attachment. This measures whether the child has a strong and long lasting relationship with an important adult, such as a parent, teacher, or other family member. The fourth area is Behavior Concerns.  This area addresses common childhood behavior problems such as attention span, aggressiveness, and extreme emotional reactions.

After getting to work with your child for four weeks, your teacher then completed the same screening.  As a result of both scores, your child was found to be functioning in the normal range in all areas.

Based on these results, your child’s teacher will be talking with you about how to continue developing your child’s strengths as well as building on these strengths in the classroom.  

If you have any questions about the screening you can contact your teacher or the Child Development Specialist at the Central Office for help.

Sincerely,

Kim Swinson

Child Development Specialist

                                                                                                                        1/2011

